
2022-2023

Croydon Neighbourhood Watch has had 
an eventful year; full of achievements, 

celebrations, and more engagement with 
Safer Neighbourhood Teams 



CROYDON EYE 

DISTRIBUTION AND 

SOCIAL NOVEMBER 2022



POLICE TURNAROUND PLAN

In March, this year Inspector Weston briefed the 

committee on the police Commissioners Turnaround 

plan for policing in London, this gave us the 

opportunity to comment on the plan and give 

feedback to what we know our co-ordinators are 

concerned about. We also submitted a response to 

the consultation confirming how important SNTs 

being better staffed and engaging with the local 

communities was how the best results for policing in 

London could be improved.  



CURRY NIGHT JUNE 2023

We can meet at other locations any feedback welcomed 



POLICE CADETS TO 
BECOME NEIGHBOURHOOD 
WATCH AMBASSADORS 

Paul and Julian had a meeting with the 
police to discuss police cadets becoming 
Neighbourhood Watch Ambassadors, 
we are currently producing a leaflet to 
send out to cadets asking them to join in 
this scheme.  



POLICE FRAMEWORK

We have worked with our local inspectors to send out to the SNTs to contact all our co-ordinators, so they have direct 

access to their local SNT.



KNIFE ARCH 
THORNTON HEATH 
RAILWAY STATION

The police carried out a knife arch 

inspection at Thornton Heath station to 

prevent people travelling with knifes. They 

stopped at least five people who had 

knifes on them. 



NATIONAL NEIGHBOURHOOD WATCH MEETING 
WITH MP,S ON 24TH APRIL 2023

NNHW held a presentation day to MPs 

at Portcullis House to explain how 

Neighbourhood Watch Associations 

across the country helped their local 

communities to prevent crime and work 

with their local SNTs 

We wrote to each of our MP.s asking 

them to attend this event so they could 

better understand what Neighbourhood 

Watch did. 



COMMUNITY SPOTLIGHT 23RD JUNE

We had a stall at 

this event and had 

many people visit us 

including the Mayor 

and MP Steve Reed.

We also managed to 

get over five new 

volunteers. 



WELCOME PACKS TO NEW HOMEOWNERS

As part of an initiative with the police to improve public trust and confidence we are aiming to provide 

estate agents with Welcome Packs to give out to new homeowners in the borough, detailing how to 

contact their local SNT and report crime.

It will also include a leaflet from CBNWA to encourage people to join CBNWA and become active co-

ordinators in their area.



LOCALITIES & WARD PANEL MEETINGS

• Committee members have been attending their local Ward panel meetings and 
Localities meetings being run by the Council and CVA 



NNHW  AWARDS 

This year at the NNHW conference in 

September they awarded certificates for the 

following categories.

1. Innovation And Reach.
2. Crime Prevention.
3. Community Health And Wellbeing 

We submitted two applications for Melonie 
Felton & Vicky Bruce in the Crime Prevention 
awards for the work they do in their watches, 
but unfortunately, they were unsuccessful.

However, we thank them for the work they 
have done this year



VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN AND GIRLS 
CAMPAIGN NOVEMBER 2023 



INFORMATION TO RESIDENTS ASSOCIATIONS 
As part of our effort to communicate with 

more people in the borough, our Treasurer 

has been producing a newsletter for several 

resident's associations across the borough to 

enable greater distribution of what CBNWA 

is doing each month.  

If you know of any Residents Associations who 

you would like us to add onto the list, please 

let us know.



THANK YOU 
TO 
EVERYONE! 
None of this would be 
possible without the 
support and dedication 
of our loyal co-
ordinators and financial 
contributors.

Just some of the events we have done this year as an overview.
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